
Dear Parents/Carers, 

On Thursday 23rd May 2024 Nursery and Reception will be going to Smithills farm in 

Bolton. 

We will set off at 9.20am and return to school for 3.00pm. 

During the farm trip, your child will take part in some super activities. 

A donkey ride, pets’ corner, a tractor ride, watch the cows being milked and of course 

get the chance to see all the farm animals. We also have our own Smithills guide to take 

us around the farm.  

As we will be there all day, the children will need a dinner. The school will provide a 

dinner for Reception class only, and nursery will need to provide their own packed lunch. 

A second letter updating you on what is needed will be sent out near the time. 

 Please complete the letter below and return to school as soon as possible. The cost of 

the trip is £19.00 per child.  

Payment can be made online only at https://eduspot.co.uk/  Please note that you will still 

need to send in the permission slip in to allow us to take your child.  

Should you have any difficulties regarding payment for the trip, please call the school 

office as soon as possible.  

I am sure the children will enjoy this opportunity, and it will enhance the learning of our 

topic New Life. 

Thank you for all your support. 

Mrs Walker and Mrs Evans Nursery 

Mrs Kirkpatrick, Miss Southall and Mrs Green Reception. 

 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  

 

I give permission for my child __________________________________ to 

attend the Smithills Farm trip on Thursday 23rd May 2024 

Signed _____________________________________________________________ 

Class_________________________ 

https://eduspot.co.uk/

